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Student Attendance

Big Sky School Glendale School

August: 99.5% August: 95.4%

September: 97% September: 97.1%

October: 97.7% October: 93.7%

November: 96.6% November: 96.9%

December: 98.5% December: 88.10%

January: 99.47% January: 97.62%

February: 98.23% February: 96.25%

March: 99.08% March: 98.15%

April: April:

May: May:



Staff Attendance:
August-81%

September-94%
October-93%
November-96%
December-91%
January-98%
February-88%
March-81%

Strengths:

The Glendale & Big Sky School teachers are our strength! We have a collaborative
team that works to support kids and build a strong family-school bond.

Concerns/Needs:

We have no concerns at this time. Big Sky & Glendale School are preparing for
year-end activities, celebrations, and 8th grade graduation.

Glendale Colony School
Submitted by: Cindy Show

Greetings from Glendale,

I hope you all had an enjoyable Easter. March was a quiet and uneventful month at the
colony school. We had our monthly visit from Mrs. Shea on the 1st. She read St. Patrick's Day
books and did a few art/writing activities with the students.

All curriculum for the end of third quarter has been completed and I am getting ready for
parent-teacher conferences on April 9th and 11th. We are gearing up for the SBAC testing this
month and the final writing assessment of the year.

It is hard to believe we are almost to the end of another school year. I am so pleased
with the students' progress.



Your partner in education,
Cindy Show
Glendale teacher

Big Sky Colony School
Submitted by: Ellen Christoferson & Jackie Racine

**No submission at this time, due staff illness.




